
Marysville Message
September 19,2025

Dear Marysville Families,
Happy last Friday of the summer! It was a beautiful one. I love that it is beginning to
feel like Fall, at least in the mornings.
Thank you to everyone that was able to attend our Back to School Night. It really
begins to feel like community when we are all together. I appreciated all of the staff and
community partners that shared information. A special thank you to the Marysville
Family Club for the treats and fundraising to support our school.

The only big fundraiser that we do at Marysville is starting next week. We do a Fun Run
every year to raise money for Field Trips, assemblies and school supplies for
enrichment activities. This year the Fun Run is scheduled for Thursday October 9th.
Look for Running Pledge Sheets and more information coming home soon.

We also had our first field trip of the year. 3rd grade students visited the Hoyt
Arboretum. Thank you to the parent volunteers for supporting this and the students for
representing Marysville School so well in the community.

One more reminder to check the Lost and Found frequently. The changing weather
means many jackets needed in the mornings are left on the playground in the
afternoon!

https://www.pps.net/domain/141


 

Latine Heritage Month
Each year, Americans observe Latine
Heritage Month from September 15 to
October 15, by celebrating the histories,
cultures and contributions of American
citizens whose ancestors came from
Spain, Mexico, the Caribbean and Central
and South America.
The day of September 15 is significant
because it is the anniversary of
independence for Latin American
countries Costa Rica, El Salvador,
Guatemala, Honduras and Nicaragua.

At Marysville we learn about all of the
monthly Heritage Celebrations and the
Latine Heritage Month lesson is one of
our first weekly equity lessons. You may
have seen some of the beautiful papel
picado decorations students made at
Back to School Night.
We will have a Latine Heritage Month
Assembly at the end of the month on
Wednesday October 15th.

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1WwBAZS4RD_DBuUN4pNPfsDHH9wgh3gYTZ1e00yyExBg/edit?usp=sharing


Upcoming Events
September
9/23 Volunteer Orientation 8:10 - 8:50 am
9/26 Picture Day
9/26 Pop Friday 
9/29 First Day of Fall SUN After School
Classes
9/29 Site Council Meeting 8:15 - 9:00 am 

Please join us at the SE Bike Town Hall if
you are able. Marysville Staff and Family
Members will be speaking and
participating!

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WhTvUdm4M3T8frngWvMhpI8FGUxJ9Ia7hDT90meoAk4/edit?usp=sharing


Important Reminders
Please download the Parent Square App.
That way messages will go directly to
your phone and you can have more
control over how and when you receive
the messages from Marysville and the
PPS district. This is also the best quick
communication tool with your classroom
teacher.
You can also choose automatic
translations for your messages.
Please let us know if you need any help in
setting up the app or your account

 

https://www.pps.net/parentsquare



